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Gautho, Julia

From: Bill Gray <graybil@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 9, 2025 5:50 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Wharf

I must admit to being underwhelmed by the consultant recommendation. The alternatives seem really 
shallow. Of those presented, a restaurant is the only one of particular interest -- provided it is funky like 
the old wharf house and multi-use: breakfast, lunch, dinner, music on weekends, upstairs deck, and bar. 
Please bring back what we lost; don't try to invent something that is not Capitola. Thank you,  
 
Bill Gray 
1440 Prospect Ave 
Capitola 


